
Snippets about Lake Tahoe
• Johnny Poland, convicted felon and former
South Lake Tahoe police officer, will be able
to keep his taxpayer-funded retirement – just
not at the full rate.

• Floppy’s on Kingsbury Grade has new owners – Zion Finck and
Courtney  Benvenuto.  The  grand  reopening  is  Oct.  3  from
4:30-6:30pm.

• Truckee photographers and gallery owners Elizabeth and Olof
Carmel  have  released  their  2014  landscape  photography
calendars  and  Elizabeth  Carmel  photographic  DVD.

• Tahoe National Forest has lifted its fire restrictions.

• There will be a meeting about incorporating Olympic Valley
on Oct. 6 at 3pm at PlumpJack in the Squaw Valley Village.
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